
Tuesday, October 31 
   

 The Boy's tennis banquet will be November 2nd at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria. 

 It’s time to get a clue and sign up for the Bookworms Mystery Mania Lock-in.  Stop by the 
library for more details. 

 GSA will be having our annual Halloween party after school in B-234.  Come and enjoy the 
party. 

 El Día de Los Muertos or Day of the Dead is a celebration from many Latin American countries 
that comes from a history of indigenous tradition and colonization from the Spanish colonizers. 
Mrs. Lansberry & Ms. Soto’s Spanish classes along with Latin Image Club invite you to swing by 
the Library from November 1st through the 7th to view our Dia de Los Muertos Ofrenda.  If you 
would like to help put the display together, meet us in C112 after school today! 

 If you’d like to be a tech leader at EHS, join us for our first Digital Learning Ambassador 
meeting, tomorrow, in the library, from 5:30-7:30 pm. Pizza will be served. 

 Are you creative? Do you express yourself through art, music, dance or writing? You should 
enter the Annual Reflections Creative Contest! This year’s theme is “Within Reach”. Create an 
original work of art in the category of visual art, photography, film, music, dance or writing that 
expresses your personal interpretation of the theme “within reach”. Entries are due November 
10th. Entry forms can be found in the library, office or from Ms. Leggett in B230. See Ms 
Leggett for questions! 

 Guys! Are you looking for a winter sport?   Then come try out boys swim and dive.  For more 
information see coach in the little theater room 106. 

 
 
Today in Sports: 

 


